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24th March 2023 

 
Wadalba Community Public School  

Kanwal Public School 
 

School Bus 2117 - AM SERVICE 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Commencing Monday 24th April 2023 (1st Day of Term 2), Morning School Bus 2117 will operate 
via a revised path as detailed below. 
 
 
School Bus 2117 will continue to commence from Hiawatha Rd & Sparks Rd (8:14am) via 
Hiawatha Rd (R)Mataram Rd (R)Mountain View Dr (R)Sparks Rd (L)Minnesota Rd (L)Warnervale 
Rd (L)Monarch Dr (R)Dundonald Rd (L)Warnervale Rd U-turn Sparks Rd roundabout & return 
Warnervale Rd (L)Louisiana Rd (R)Fairmont Bvd (L)Minnesota Rd, Figtree Bvd (L)Orchid Wy 
to Wadalba Public School (8:39am), continues Orchid Wy (R)Van Stappen Rd (R)Figtree Bvd 
(R)Pacific Hwy (R)Craigie Av to Kanwal Public School (8:44am). 
 
As a result of this path change, School Bus 2117 will no longer service Pacific Hwy between 
Louisiana Rd & Figtree Bvd. 
 
 
For further information please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929 or 

infoline@busways.com.au. 

 

Alternatively, you can view all of your schools timetabled services at: 
https://www.busways.com.au/nsw/school-services/school-timetables and select the link adjacent 
to your schools name; “New timetable | 24 April 2023”. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS 
(3453i) SB 2117 130W 
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